
I am in support of something such as this that allows Head Start to continue what we are doing.  I work for Head Start of Yamhill 
County.  I am a supporter of Head Start/Early Head Start, and we have been unable to serve all of our eligible families this year.  
Funding received last year allowed us to receive a raise, which has been a blessing. We also have families that can benefit from 
Head Start preschool services that aren't able to take advantage currently.  Support Early Childhood Investments.

Thank you,
Misty


